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SAC Minutes
A meeting of the R.B. Hunt Elementary School Advisory Council was held in the Media Center on November 7, 2017.  
Beth Cleary called the meeting to order at 3:10 p.m. 
The following people were in attendance:  Amanda Garman, Beth Cleary, Donna Aunchman, Stephanie Nehemias, Lauren Leth, Elena Laguardia, Jen Stevenson, Susie Gorick, Peter Morin, Tommy Bledsoe, Bonnie Proctor, Andrew Hurley, Nicok Jebbia, Kara Tozer, Meredith Conroy
Peter Morin made a motion to approve the minutes from last month’s meeting.  Lauren Leth seconded that motion.
Beth Cleary welcomed everyone to the meeting and introduced Andrew Hurley. She then brought everyone’s attention to the agenda items:
1. School Accreditation			
Amanda Garman said all surveys were completed, and now we need to look at results and see what we need to do to improve as a school. There have been some technical issues with the system and pulling results, but once available Marie and Amanda will look at data together. Plan to finalize and share with SAC team in December.
2. School Needs Assessment Survey Review with Andrew Hurley
Andrew Hurley thanked parents, teachers, and students for filling out the survey. He explained to the SAC team, that in addition to the surveys, all schools did observations of students, focusing in on what students were doing in the classroom (a shift from watching the teachers). Now at the district level they are looking for trends in the results. Advanced Edu will give an external review to the district, between now and April.
3. Questions about previous school improvement survey
The SAC team then discussed questions about the previous survey and suggestions for changes in the upcoming years. Asking for the questions to be geared more towards the elementary age group rather than one k-12 survey. The other suggestion was to narrow down the required questions from the district so that schools could ask questions without the survey being too long that parents would not finish. 
Elena LaGuardia made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 3:47.  Jen Stevenson seconded the motion.
Beth Cleary adjourned the meeting at 3:48p.m.

